To

Mr. Mark Hall,

Director,

QMC Group,

Iowa

Dear Mr. Hall,

I am Lara Cromwell and I am the principal of Wellesley Secondary school of education. We are a school with strength of five hundred.

We at Wellesley help poor students with scholarships every year. The scholarship is named after the person or company that sponsors that amount. We have a range of sponsorship options to choose from. Every year we organize a function where we announce and distribute these scholarships. In this regard I request you to help us according to your convenience. The amount might help a child fulfill his dreams. I would be glad to send a volunteer to your place for further correspondence.

Thanking you in advance.

Regards,

Lara Cromwell,

Principal,

Wellesley School of Secondary Education

